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Question: Can the supermarket apply if they have another store in a different zip code 
participating in the program? We have a partner supermarket in the 10459 zip code that we 
would like to apply for but they have a location in the 10451 zip code participating. 

Answer: Yes, supermarkets that currently participate in the Get the Good Stuff program can 
apply for another location if it meets the eligibility criteria outlined on pages 4-5 of the RFA. 
Supermarkets may also apply for more than one store location. Each location requires a separate 
and complete application. 

 


